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New Faces 
in the CHB 
Emergency 
Department

Community Hospi-
tal of Bremen would 
like to welcome Justin 
Smith, M.D. and Bryan 
Mason, M.D. both 
Residents at Memorial 
Hospital. Dr. Smith 
and Dr. Mason will be 
working shifts in the 
Emergency Depart-
ment through the  
next year. 

Dr. Carney case 
study published

Peter M. Carney, MD, FAANS, 
pain management specialist at the 
Community Hospital of Bremen, 
has been published in the June 2012 
edition of the journal, Practical Pain 
Management. His article is titled “A-
Delta Pain Fiber Nerve Conduction 
Study Benefits Patients with Spinal 
Pain.” The case study referenced is a 
Bremen patient who benefited from 
this diagnostic and treatment meth-
odology. Patients wishing to schedule 
an appointment with Dr. Carney 
regarding pain management needs 
should call (574) 389-7737. Patients 
can specify that they want to sched-
ule their appointment in Bremen at 
the hospital clinic.

Physician News

Scott Graybill announces retirement 
as hospital president and CEO

It has been my privilege and 
pleasure to serve these past 23 years. 
The work as Community Hospital of 
Bremen’s CEO has been most grati-
fying and rewarding. I have benefited 
greatly from the opportunity to work 
with an excellent board of directors, 
medical staff, staff, and volunteers. 
My tenure at the Community Hos-
pital of Bremen has been one of 
personal growth.

The time has come for me to 
retire and turn my attention to other 
interests and pursuits. This is an 

opportune time for me to depart. An 
excellent staff and medical staff are 
in place to serve the needs of our 
community in a state-of-the-art facil-
ity. Several major initiatives are well 
under way to best position our hos-
pital for the demands of the future. 
The hospital will implement a new 
electronic medical record system in 
the fourth quarter of 2012. A hospital 
expansion project has begun that will 
house a new wide bore MRI unit. A 
Community Health Needs Assess-
ment is being conducted to identify 
and respond to community health 
needs. At the same time, a team of 
hospital staff is training with Purdue 
University Healthcare Advisors in 
LEAN/Six Sigma to learn lean hos-
pital operating methods. I am also ex-
cited about the fresh perspective and 
new ideas my successor will bring to 
our hospital.

My wife Joyce and I, plan to stay 
in Bremen. In the past when asked 
where I was from I would say, “I am 
from Pennsylvania.” Now I tell folks 
that I am from Bremen. It certainly 
is “A Good Town” and I treasure the 
many friendships I have made here. 
In retirement I will find ways to con-
tinue to support my hospital and my 
community.

I will close my farewell by saying 
thank you for the opportunity to help 
serve the health needs of our commu-
nity these many years.

With gratitude,
Scott Graybill
President/CEO

Dr. Mason

Dr. Smith

Community Hospital of Bremen Auxiliary 
representative, Ann Scott, presents a check 
in the amount of $10,000 to Scott Graybill, 

President/CEO of Community Hospital 
of Bremen. The hospital will be using the 

proceeds to purchase much needed trauma 
carts for the Emergency Department. 

The Auxiliary holds several fundraisers 
throughout the year to help offset expenses  

for equipment upgrades. 

Auxillary Donation
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Mark Your 
Calendars!
October
Prenatal Classes 
October 2nd, 9th, 16th: 
Hospital Conference Room

Auxiliary Books are Fun Sale 
October 5th:
Hospital Conference Room

Auxiliary LaBraid Cookie/Coffee 
Cake/Pumpkin Roll Pickup 
October 29th:
Hospital Conference Room 

She spent many years in homecare 
working with patients and their fami-
lies to achieve the highest functional 
potential of each patient to keep them 
home and independent.

Suzanne Hertzler, OTR, has been 
an occupational therapist for 32 years. 
Suzanne has worked in pediatrics, 
home health, nursing homes, hospi-

tals in acute care, subacute care and 
psychiatric care. Suzanne has received 
specialized training in hand therapy 
and treats various hand and upper 
extremity problems, including work-
related injuries.

 In addition to our competent 
therapists, the department is also 
staffed by Jill Yeager, Therapy Assis-

tant, who has been employed by the 
hospital since 2004.  Jill assists the 
therapists, as well as patients, with 
scheduling appointments and insur-
ance benefi t verifi cation.

For more information regarding 
the hospital’s therapy services or to 
schedule an appointment please call 
(574) 546-4081.

Therapy Services 
continued from cover

Golf Scramble

Saturday, September 29, 2012
Sprig-O-Mint Golf Course

9425 US 6 West  •  Bremen, IN 46506

Registration: 8:00 a.m.  •  Shotgun Start: 9:00 a.m.

4-Man Florida Scramble

$300 per 4-man team

Fee includes: 
18 holes of golf, greens fees, cart and lunch 

provided by Wings, Etc.

For more information contact: 
Lon @ (574) 546-0500 or Debbie @ (574) 546-8009


